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156 Street to St. Albert Trail April 5, 2022

Project Overview

As part of the Yellowhead Trail Freeway Conversion Program, construction started in 2021
between 156 Street and St. Albert Trail. The project includes the removal of direct accesses
to and from Yellowhead Trail at 149 Street and 142 Street; construction of one-way service
roads north and south of Yellowhead Trail; various utility relocations; and replacement of
the Dovercourt noise wall. Construction is anticipated to be complete by the end of 2023.

Construction Update

Standard General Inc., and its subcontractors, will be working in the project area, for the
purpose of:

e Retaining wall excavation & installation - Graham Construction & Engineering Inc.
Site grading - Wilco Contractors

Underground utilities - Mid-City Construction Management Inc.

Road restoration - Standard General Inc.

Streetlight installation - Highline Electrical

The scope of work will require the temporary closure of the existing westbound Yellowhead
Trail off-ramp at 156 Street.

Expected Schedule

e April 4, 2022, to October 31, 2022
It is the intention of Standard General Inc. to perform the above work in the most
expedient and efficient manner as possible while endeavoring to minimize any
inconvenience to you. Work will take place Monday to Saturday, 7 a.m. to 9 p.m., and

Sunday from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. according to the City's Community Standards Bylaw.

Please note, all schedule information is subject to change.
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Traffic Accommodation
To access 156 Street, traffic will be directed to detour using the westbound service road:

e from westbound Yellowhead Trail, west of 149 Street; or
e from 149 Street at 126 Avenue.

Westbound Yellowhead Trail will also be reduced to two lanes between 149 Street and the
156 Street on-ramp to accommodate the construction activities.

As part of a staged approach to implementing the road network changes planned for this
project, the service road from 149 Street to 156 Street will be reduced to traffic in the
westbound direction only. This permanent change is tentatively scheduled for April 25,
2022. Additional communications will be shared prior to this change.

Safety

To assist us with the performance of this work we ask your co-operation with the following:
e Please obey the construction signage and barricades.
e Please follow the direction of flag people.

For More Information:
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during construction. We understand that this
work may cause some inconvenience and we assure you that we will minimize the

disruption as much as possible.

To learn more about the project and sign up for updates, please visit:
edmonton.ca/YellowheadTrail

Follow our Twitter account: @YEGyellowhead

For questions or concerns, please contact:

Brian Reiger John Phong

Project Superintendent Project Manager

Standard General Inc. City of Edmonton
brian.reiger@standardgeneral.ca john.phong@edmonton.ca
780-975-5505 780-217-4227
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